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Notes on People  Albin. Krebs 

• 
In Des Moines, where he 

once worked as a radio 
sportscaster, Gov. Ronald 
Reagan of California said 
he'd be protesting a Presi-
dential visit to China if the 
President were a Democrat. 
He praised President Nixon's 
trip as "bold, courageous 
and wonderful," then added: 
"If I were a Democrat, I'd 
be up the walls screaming 
because if you look at the 
record you'd have to believe 
that a Democratic President 
would be appeasement-mind-
ed and would trade away 
the country's rights. 1VIr. 
Nixon has made it perfebtly 
clear that he only intends 
to establish communication 
with Communist China." 
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